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COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION 

                 
 

 

On February 20, 2012, at approximately 2:20 am, two USF students were walking along Holly Drive 

near Maple Drive. The couple, encountering a driver of a light colored vehicle moving slowly past 

them, observed the driver point what appeared to be a handgun at them. The vehicle fled the campus 

area. No one was injured in the incident. USFPD and other agencies combed the area with negative 

results. 

 

While the investigation continues, members of the USF Police Department have determined that the 

vehicle involved is most-likely a 1998 to 2000 Silver Ford Focus, similar to the vehicle featured below. 

According to the witnesses, at one point the vehicle backed up and struck a roadway sign. Therefore, 

the vehicle being sought may have some minor damage to the rear bumper. 

 

(NOT ACTUAL VEHICLE) 

 

 

Anyone with information relating to this incident is encouraged to contact the University of South 

Florida Police Department’s Criminal Investigative Division at (813) 974-2628. 

 

Information can also be provided by calling (813) 974-TIPS, or texting information through the 

“Eyewitness” anonymous tips system. Instructions on the use of this system can be located at: 

http://news.usf.edu/article/templates/?a=3769 

http://news.usf.edu/article/templates/?a=3769

